
 

No. FFE-B-F002/48/2023
Government of Himachal Pradesh
Department of Forests.

      ***      
From 

Secretary (Forest) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-2.

To

The Nodal Officer-cum-APCCF (FCA),
Himachal Pradesh, Talland, Shimla-171 001.

Dated Shimla-171002, the         2023.

Subject:- Diversion of 1.90 ha of forest land in favour of HPPWD for the 
construction of link road Bholi to Lower Bholi Gassour, within 
the jurisdiction of  Bilaspur  Forest  Division,  District  Bilaspur, 
H.P. 

Sir,

I  am  directed  to  refer  to  online  FC  Proposal  No. 

FP/HP/ROAD/37475/2018  on  the  subject  cited  above  and  to  say  that  the 

proposal was examined. After examination, following shortcomings have been 

found in the instant proposal:- 

1. Statement showing the details of forest area involved duly c/s 

by DFO has not been uploaded. 

2. Statement showing the details of non-forest area involved duly 

c/s by DFO has not been uploaded. 

3. Certificate of minimum use of forest land duly c/s by the DFO 

has not been provided. 

4. Certificate of non-availability of non-forest land for CA has not 

been provided. 

5. Layout plan of the project site duly  approved by competent 

authority/linear  map  or  diagrammatic  map  has  not  been 

uploaded.

You  are,  therefore,  requested  to  attend  the  aforesaid 

shortcomings  and  re-submit  the  proposal  to  the  Government  through 

PARIVESH Portal. 

               Yours faithfully,

     Special Secretary (Forest) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh
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